

Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 331

March 12, 2022



The March 12, 2022 the meeting was held at the GasLite – the meeting was called to order at 1:23pm by President Jim Ottman with the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of silence for our fallen and serving service members, POW/MIAs.

The Treasury report was given by Treasurer John Telschow and accepted. Bills needed to pay for China Beach Porta Potty and Camping

OLD BUSINESS:

• Janice advised that she, once again, notified the Hwy Dept that we are NO LONGER doing Hwy 10 clean up. The paperwork was sent in last year

SCHOLARSHIP:

- A discussion was held regarding:
 - Whether to allow applicants from outside our service area to apply for the scholarship if they contact us the consensus was to keep it within the service area.
 - o Whether to allow applicants who are applying to a Tech College diploma program to apply for scholarship and, if so, how to pay out the scholarship. the consensus was to allow them to apply and Gayle would follow up with the Tech College to see how their programs run to see how to pay out the scholarship.

NEW BUSINESS:

• Jim Ottman advised that it appears we need some new flags. He has contacted a business in Barron, WI that is DAV associated to order same

UPCOMING:

- OFFICER ELECTIONS AT NEXT MEETING
- September 11 The Huey will be in Glenwood City for a Rustic Lore Days (1pm?)
- Aug 12-13 China Beach, Fireworks BOTH Friday and Saturday as we have two years worth. Lunch on Saturday bring dish to pass

NEXT MEETING:

April 9, 2022 at 1pm at Hooch or GasLite depending on weather.

Respectfully Submitted David Niederer, Sec